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A “Thank You” Mural in GT
A Resident Paints a Mural in Glendora 

Section of our Township

PAGE 4
Message from Mayor Mayer
Get to know many functions of our 

Gloucester Township Police Department

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!

August 26, 2021
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Movie in the Park Announcement!

Movie location subject to change due to 

weather

Mayor David Mayer and Gloucester Township Police were honored 

to attend the grand re-opening and ribbon cutting of the Dunkin’ on 

Chews Landing Road this past Saturday!

Congratulations, Dunkin’ Chews Landing, on your beautiful remodel 

and re-opening!  

Chews Landing DUNKIN’  
Celebrates 

Grand Reopening!



 On Monday, August 23rd, Mayor Mayer visited an unveiling of a Mural in Glendora section of Gloucester Township.
Gianna Vennell, a resident of Glendora section of our Township, is a local artist who always wanted to give back to her community. In 2013 
Gianna won the Gloucester Township “Woman Who Makes a Difference” award for her Hats for the Homeless charity that she started at the 
age of 10.
At the beginning of August Gianna came up with an idea for a beautiful mural “as a thank you to everyone who makes this town/township 
what it is,” says Gianna.
She raised $900 in supplies (donations from Glendora residents), gathered 20+ volunteers and completed the project in under 2 weeks!
The wall was kindly donated by ServPro, a company specializing in residential and commercial restoration and cleaning services, located 
at 226 Chestnut St.
“My husband and I were there painting five hours each day. We wanted to create a gathering place for our residents,” says Gianna. 
Representations on the Mural:
- First responder (butterflies on the Pike represent Police, Fire personnel, Dispatchers, and Military)
- local businesses
- the Clock Tower at the Glendora Fire Station
- Gabriel Davies Tavern
- Town’s baseball and softball organizations. 
Thank you, Gianna and volunteers who were involved, for creating such a beautiful art for everyone in Gloucester Township!

A Resident, Gianna Vennell, Paints a Mural as 
a Thank You to Everyone in her Town! 



Please be advised that tomorrow’s movie event is Rain or Shine!
If the weather is good, the location is Veterans Park. If there’s a pos-
sibility of rain - the event will take place at RECREATION CENTER  
(80 Broadacres Drive). Please stay tuned for a final location announce-
ment closer to the event time tomorrow! 

FRIDAY MOVIE NIGHT
ANNOUNCEMENT! 

Our Gloucester Township Police K-9’s Sarge, Zeke, and Zeus 
with everyone a Happy International Dog Day! 



Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Message from Mayor David Mayer

“One of the most important jobs of local government is to create 
a safe and harmonious community for all residents. That’s why 
it is essential to have a first-rate professional and responsive 
police force. I’m proud of the men and women of our Glouces-
ter Township Police who serve our community everyday!” says 
Mayor Mayer. 

Watch the video below and get to know who they are, 
what they do, and how they are working to make Glouces-
ter Township a great place to live, work, and play!

	 Every year Gloucester Township Mayor David Mayer and 
Council honor outstanding resident volunteers who through their 
acts of kindness, generosity and selflessness personify the tradition 
of service which is embedded in our character as Americans. 

	 Nominations are now being accepted for exemplary citizens 
who have demonstrated significant contributions in community ser-
vice.  The award presentation will be held at Citizen Appreciation 
Park on the corner of 9th Avenue and Black Horse Pike on Saturday, 
October 9th at 10 AM.

Nominations Are Being Accepted 
for Citizens’ Appreciation 

Ceremony!

https://youtu.be/5zsEUVZ9nXk

